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ASX Release: TPE announces first batch of Toll processing has been completed and passed buyer 
specification. 
 
TPE has successfully processed the first batch of customer-supplied straw under the toll processing 
agreement announced to the market on 3 April 2017. The Narcotic Raw Material (NRM) produced has 
passed all specifications and will be shipped to the customer in the coming weeks. The material 
processed well within the Melbourne facility and caused no reduction in processing time. 
 
This milestone will trigger the shipment of the remaining 1400 tonnes of straw to TPE for processing 
in Q4 2017 and into Q1 2018.  
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About TPI Enterprises Limited 
TPI Enterprises Limited (TPE) is one of three licensed poppy processors in Australia, and the only 
Australian-owned company. It is one of only four companies that is vertically integrated from the 
growing and extraction of poppies through to providing finished dosage formulation which contain 
pain relieving narcotics through is Norway Subsidiary.  TPE has developed an innovative, efficient 
and environmentally-sustainable extraction and purification manufacturing process which allows 
TPE to deliver a highly competitive pricing platform 
 


